
From: Kevin Gordon 
Sent: Thursday, 27 February 2014 4:35 PM
To: greyhoundracing
Subject: Information for greyhound racing
Attachments: Attachment A - NCA - Financial viability - 15 May 2013.pdf; Attachment B - NCA - 

Performance Improvement Plan - 24 June 2013.pdf; GRNSW show cause response.pdf; 
Re: Nca problem

Hi John 
  
Please find attached the two Attachments sent to the NCA from GRNSW, I have also included the NCA's response. 
  
David Lombe from Deloitte did advise me to refer to certain pages in the report, these pages were missing from 
GRNSW. David also advised me that Mr Hogan had requested parts of the initial report were taken out that showed in the 
opinion of Deloitte that the NCA was being under funded by GRNSW. This was also confirmed by Murray Nicol who at 
that time was on the board of GRNSW. I have also attached an email between myself and David Lombe where 
David said  "due to the factoring of the member loans, presents a much better position but at the end of the day 
it's GRNSW process and decision"  
  

 

  
  

 
 

  
  

  
 

  
  
  
  
"If you would like to see our machines cutting various material please click on our You Tube Channel link 
below." 
 

 
  
  
  
Kind regards 
  
Kevin Gordon 

 
 

 
 




